10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 4 November 1985

STAR CHAMBER

The Prime Minister has seen the Lord President's
minute of 1 November reporting the outcome
of the work of the Star Chamber (MISC 120).
She has commented that the results are excellent
and she agrees that the Lord President's memorandum
may be circulated to Cabinet on Wednesday.

(DAVID NORGROVE)

Miss Joan MacNaughton,
Lord President's Office.




